
New Moat Community Council 

Notice is nearby given that the financial records for the year April 2021- March 2022 are available 
for public inspection until the 9th June 2022, before being submitted to the Audit Office.


Anyone wishing to view the document must make a request for an appointment with the Clerk to 
the Council via the following methods:-


1. Email - newmoat.cc@gmail.com

2. Letter - c/o Delfan, Clarbeston Road, Nr Haverfordwest SA63 4SD
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